
TO: Mr. Dave Sullivan, Chair
Planning Commissionjyjcmbers

FROM: Wendy Rhoades
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: June 8,2011

RE: West Park PUD — C814-2009-0099
Postponement Request by the Staff

The Staff is requesting a postponement of the above-referenced PUD zoning case to the
Planning Commission meeting of August 9, 2011 in order to have additional time to work
with the Applicant through Staff comments, including the Traffic Impact Analysis and
bring the case to the Environmental Board.

MEMORANDUM


